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FOI Ref: OPCC 162-15 
 

Request: 
 

 

I would like to make a Freedom of Information Request relating to the staffing structure and 
costs of the PCC's office 

1. Please provide the staffing structure and numbers for the PCC's office 

2. Please provide the renumeration costs (remuneration should be taken to mean pay, 
pension contributions, bonuses and any other benefits in kind) for these posts 

3. Please indicate which of these posts have been added to the PCC's office in the last 12 
months 

Response 1: 

 
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) does hold the 
information requested. Please see this OPCC staff structure document. 
 

Response 2: 
 
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) does hold the 
information requested the details of which are as follows: 
 
Total Remuneration (Including Pay and Pension Contributions) 

 
Police and Crime Commissioner: £72,475 
Deputy Police and Crime Commissioner: £59,095 
Chief Finance Officer: £72,603 - £77,490 
Director of Estates: £52,373 - £55,905 
Chief of Staff: £65,120 - £69,502 
Director of Commissioning: £46,971 - £50,139 
External Funding Manager: £36,183 - £39,137 
Performance Manager: £36,183 - £39,137 
Public Affairs Advisor: £36,183 - £44,729 
Quality of Service Manager: £36,183 - £39,137 
Officer Manager: £26,526 - £29,292 
4 x Support/ Research Officers: £23,044 - £29,292 
Customer Service Advisor: £23,044 - £25,031 
 
 

 
 

http://www.dyfedpowys-pcc.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2015/10/2015-09-15-OPCC-Staff-Structure.pdf
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Response 3: 
  
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) does hold the 
information requested. In the last 12 months the office has undergone a restructure which 
has included some changes to staff roles and responsibilities. E.g. a new post – 
Commissioning Support Officer was created due to the volume of work in that area. During 
this period there has been an increase of one staff member, a Temporary Customer Service 
Advisor, in the Public Service Bureau. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

(This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed on              ) 
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